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September Highlights





*Students did a wonderful job helping to organize the HELP FOR EAST AFRICA campaign.  Westvale raised almost $1500 for the cause.





* Caleigh’s pet box turtle ‘Hazel’ came to stay with us for a week.  





* Students learned all about RESPECT at our assembly this month.





*It was a pleasure to see many of you at Meet the Teacher.  





Reminders





* Please continue to check and sign your child's planner every day to help with organization.





* Check out our class website: http://arscott.weebly.com/





*Scholastic Orders are due October  12th 
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In Writing, we are working on RECOUNT writing.  Please encourage your child to recount events to you - using detail and chronological order.  We will be talking about character traits we associate with and how our stories demonstrate these traits.  In Reading, we have launched our Literacy Café.  We are filling our wall with reading strategies to help us with comprehension, accuracy, fluency and expanding our vocabulary.  Students will use these strategies to help guide their independent reading and their teacher conferences.  In Science, grade 5s are studying the Human Body while grade 4s are having fun with Pulleys and Gears. In Physical Education, students are learning to play cooperatively and in Health we will soon begin to talk about Healthy Eating.  Students are really enjoying singing together in Music!





In French Language, the children are recounting events in conversation by answering specific questions prompted by interrogative words: qui, quel(le), ou, quand, comment, and the all-important, pourquoi.  Students listen to, and read, fiction and non-fiction texts for the love of reading and also to help them with sequencing when they set out to write down details of previous, present, and future events.  In Math, the junior students are practising multiplication and solving and creating numeric and geometric patterns.  In Social Studies, the grade 4s are studying Canada and Mapping.  The grade 5s are learning about the different levels of government, with an emphasis right now on our provincial election.   In Visual Arts, the students are studying still life and warm and cool colours.   
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